
From: Luxton, Neil
To: Tilbury2
Subject: FW: Port Of Tilbury Adequacy of Consultation our ref: 17/02707/ALA FAO Robert Ranger
Date: 27 November 2017 11:51:08

 
 
From: Luxton, Neil 
Sent: 15 November 2017 19:17
To: 'Tilbury1@pins.gsi.gov.uk'
Subject: Port Of Tilbury Adequacy of Consultation our ref: 17/02707/ALA FAO Robert Ranger
 
Dear sir,
 
please find attached the comments from the London Borough of Bexley in connection with
your reference

 
TR030003
 
.
 
Regards
 
 
Neil Luxton
Planning Officer
020 3045 4447
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Have your say and find out more about Bexley’s proposed property
licensing schemes by going to www.bexley.gov.uk/rentitright
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m/r 17/02707/ALA tel 0203 045 4447 
y/r  date  
 
The person dealing with this matter is Mr Neil Luxton  

neil.luxton@bexley.gov.uk 
 
The Planning Inspectorate. 
3/18 Eagle Wing 
Temple Quay House  
2 The Square 
Bristol, 
BS1 6PN 
FAO Robert Ranger  
 
Dear Mr Ranger 
 
Notification for the proposed application by Port of Tilbury London Limited for 
an Order Granting Development Consent for the proposed Tilbury 2. 
 
I write in response to your letter dated 1st November 2017 concerning the 
consultation undertaken for the above project. 
 
The Borough considers that the developer has complied in relation to the application 
with respect to its duties to consult. 
 
The Council would like to register a request to continue to be consulted in the future 
as the DCO process progresses to allow the opportunity for further assessment of 
these potential impacts.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr R Lancaster 
Head of Development Management 
 

Development Management 
Civic Offices, 2 Watling Street,  
Bexleyheath, Kent, DA6 7AT 
Tel: 020 8303 7777   Fax: 020 3045 5817 
DX31807 Bexleyheath      www.bexley.gov.uk 
 

 




